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Kalihi Taco Bell located at 615 Waiakamilo Road 

celebrated its grand re-opening on March 20, 

2020.  The original Kalihi Taco Bell opened in 

1977 over 43 years ago and was one of the first 

locations to open in Hawaii.  The original mission 

style building was replaced with an all new, 

contemporary Taco Bell restaurant featuring a cool 

interior design equipped with the latest dining 

room technology.  A digital menu board and two 

kiosk ordering stations enhance the overall 

customer experience, and a Mobile Ordering App 

facilitates the ordering process for customers who 

prefer using an App to order their food in or out of 

the restaurant. 

Come experience the new drive thru and the latest 

that Kalihi Taco Bell has to offer.
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